Brightwell Crossing Wins Award
Congratulations to Kettler Forlines Homes and Brightwell Crossing for being honored with the Maryland-National Capital Building Industry Association (MNCBIA) Environmental Award and two 2010 Great American Living Awards (GALA). 
Charcoal-Roasted Chicken Coming to Mexican Grill
Ivan Paguaga, manager of Poolesville’s Mexican Grill, has announced the restaurant will be introducing charcoal-grilled chicken very soon. You will be able to order whole or parts of this mouth-watering, juicy, and healthy chicken. 
House of Poolesville
Linda of the House of Poolesville has announced that they have opened an expanded full bar in the restaurant. Moving the bar into the previous dining area centralizes the bar as part of their overall move to more entertainment on weekends which will include live bands and DJs. They are just now making plans for New Year’s Eve, and you should keep them in mind as you make your plans. Of course, the restaurant still offers its full menu for carryout or dining in the interior room where the bar had been located previously. 
Upcounty Wines and Beer
Gordon Taylor of Upcounty Fine Wine & Beer, a premier wine and beer retailer well established in Clarksburg, is getting ready to meet the new year with an expansion of the store located in Poolesville Center on Fisher Avenue. Gordon has brought specialty carpenter, Al Knill, from Ohio to remodel and custom build their new displays for the expansion. Mr. Knill is a renowned craftsman and, at seventy-six years old, still loves working for clients in the mid-Atlantic. To make sure he does it right, he brings Gunner, his German Shepherd, to supervise the work.
Pike’s Peak
The second annual Halloween Candy Buy Back Program sponsored by Pike and Valega, DDS in Poolesville received 253 pounds of donated candy. A buy back of $1.00 per pound resulted in those funds going to Operation Gratitude, a program to provide gifts of gratitude for those serving in the military. Here is just one quote from a grateful solider: “Dear Amazing Folks at Operation Gratitude, A surprise package from you arrived here yesterday... and what a treat it was! Thank you so much for taking the time to show us your care and love. Words fail to express the depth of emotion I felt as I opened the box that you sent to our soldiers here. You are doing noble work. Thank you for your prayers and support... .and keeping the Faith. Warm Regards, A. H. MAJ, USA. 
